Now a kind of business has started in
remote areas where animals and birds are
kept on the road so that they have

accidents and can demand huge amount of

money from the driver or the owner. It
causes considerable inconvenience to
people’s movement but constantly such
cases have increased a lot. In this way, the
danger of people's lives also increases due

to leaving hen goat cow buffalo in the road.

People have to meet with accidents while
trying to save some kind of animal. If the
animal is to be reared, then it should be tied
at home or left in a field to raise it, but if the
animals are left on the road like this, people
are harmed in many ways and many people
have had accidents and lost their lives due
to this. So my humble request to the

administration is that p]eople do not keep



administration is that people do not keep
poultry or any kind of animals on the roads
and if they are harmed in a car accident, at
least the driver or the owner should not be
harassed in this way. For that the
administration authorities should take the
necessary role and if there is a need for
announcement on the mic, so that the

administration is done with the general
public in mind 2



